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2 May 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

On Tuesday 8 May, Milligan class are visiting BCA College.  We will be arriving at 10.50am and 

returning at 13.30.  One of the Foundation Classes will be giving us a tour of the campus.  Our 

students will have the opportunity to speak to college students and find out the differences between 

school life and college life. 

We will be having lunch at the college and if possible would like the students to have the opportunity 

to purchase a meal from the Canteen.  It is important that they understand this is one of the main 

differences between school and college.  This will be a very busy area of the college and we feel the 

more opportunities we have to help them through the experiences the easier their transition will be 

either this year or next year.  

I would suggest they bring up to £5, this will give us the opportunity to discuss budgeting and ensure 

they have enough to purchase a meal and a drink.  After the trip they can write a list and cost of 

what they bought and bring it home to share with you.   

Of course students can bring their own packed lunch but they will then not benefit from the learning 

opportunities we are hoping to provide them with. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Sharon Astle 

Milligan Class 


